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Pennsylvania Milk Marketing Board 

2301 North Cameron Street   

Harrisburg PA 17110 

 

To the Members of the Pennsylvania Milk Marketing Board: 

 

 The Pennsylvania Food Merchants Association (PFMA) 

accepts the recommendations set forth in the proposed 

testimony of Gary Gojsovich: 

 

Board staff recommends that the Board replace the in-

store handling costs currently being used in each 

PMMB area for Retail pricing with those per column D 

(“Weighted In-Store Handling Costs per Unit (updated 

to NOV-2022)” of the corresponding Staff Exhibits. 

Staff further recommends that these in-store handling 

numbers be adjusted monthly using the CPI-U as part 

of the Resale Priceday process which is consistent with 

current practice. 

 

Accordingly, PFMA will not be calling any witnesses or 

presenting any witnesses. 

 

 PFMA preserves the right to challenge the methodology 

utilized by Mr. Gojsovich in this or any future proceeding. 

 

 Thank you. 

  

s/ Allen C. Warshaw 

 

 Allen C. Warshaw, Counsel to PFMA 


